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MELBOURNE

24 January 2005

This certificate 1s awarded to

Marsha Damita Siagian

in recognition and appreciation for working on Welcome Day 2005 as a

Student Guide

Welcome Day is the first day of VTAC enrolments for new students to the
University of Melbourne.

Student guides play a vital role in welcoming new students to the campus and
assisting them to find their way through this process.

Student guides are friendly and approachable and possess a practical knowledge of the
University environs.

The University of Melbourne greatly values and appreciates the contribution of the
student guides and we thank them for their efforts.

Colidy,

Gloris Willoughby
General Manager,
Enrolment Management Services




